
From: Scott Cooper
To: Emily Bremer
Subject: RE: ACUS Incorporation by Reference Project
Date: Wednesday, July 13, 2011 1:16:58 PM

Thanks Emily.
 
How about 10am on Friday.  And I appreciate your willingness to brave the heat &
come over here.
 
Best
Scott
 
 

From: Emily Bremer [mailto:ebremer@acus.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2011 1:55 PM
To: Scott Cooper
Subject: RE: ACUS Incorporation by Reference Project
 
Scott,
 
No problem at all.  Thanks for getting back to me.  Friday morning would be great.  I’m
available any time until 11:30 am.  Just let me know when is convenient for you, and
perhaps I can come by your office then?
 
Thanks so much!
Emily
 
From: Scott Cooper [mailto:SCooper@ansi.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2011 1:23 PM
To: Emily Bremer
Subject: RE: ACUS Incorporation by Reference Project
 
Dear Emily,
 
Please forgive my belated response to your request to continue our conversation on your
Incorporation by Reference project.   I am still in the process of gathering information within
ANSI on the issue.  Perhaps we could talk in the morning this Friday?
 
Best
Scott
 
Scott Cooper
 
Vice President
Government Relations and Public Policy
American National Standards Institute
1899 L St, NW, 11th Floor
Washington, DC 20036

mailto:SCooper@ansi.org
mailto:EBremer@acus.gov


Office: 202-331-3610
Cell: 413-687-1788
scooper@ansi.org

From: Emily Bremer [mailto:ebremer@acus.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2011 1:25 PM
To: Scott Cooper
Subject: ACUS Incorporation by Reference Project
 
Mr. Cooper,
 
It was very nice to meet you last week when you visited ACUS.  I hope you had an enjoyable
holiday!
 
Might you be available sometime next week to get together and discuss the IBR issues a bit
more? I’m very interested to learn more about voluntary consensus standard developers, how
they operate, how their standards are used, and how they are made accessible to interested
parties.  This context will help me immensely in drafting my report.
 
I would be happy to come to your offices a time convenient for you.  I have meetings from
2-4 pm on both Tuesday and Thursday, but my schedule is otherwise flexible.  And if you
have suggestions of materials I should read or colleagues I should speak with, I would be
very appreciative.
 
Thank you for your time and assistance with this project!
 
Best,
 
Emily Schleicher Bremer  |  Attorney Advisor
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